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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about something you 
heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at 
Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit 
our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want to miss 
the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for the first time or 
are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue Connection Card in the 
seat pocket in front of you.  Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat. 
 

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your 
gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.  Online 
giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com                                                                            

Welcome announcements 

In order to make our services available online and in other locations, photography and video recordings may take place while 
you’re here at Crossroads.  Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image.  Thanks for your 
cooperation.                           

We wanted you to know that… 
- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the            

Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   
- Misplaced something?  If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items. 

 Ladies: Save the Date - September 14th-15th!  We will have a Women's Retreat this year at 
Cedar Lake Ministries in Cedar Lake, IN.  Be sure and mark it on your calendars and don't miss 
this fun event for all Ladies of Crossroads.  Watch for further details. 

 Please notice we have restriped our parking lot and the guest parking has been moved to the 
back of the building for closer access to our main entrance.  Thank you. 

love week 2018 info... 

There are just two weeks left to sign up for Love Week projects! There are a variety of ways to 
be involved in this great week of loving others as God loves us!  Taking the time to serve        
someone you don’t even know, perhaps, is a great way to give someone what they need the most 
when they deserve it the least.  It may cost you some time, it may cost you some resources; but 
isn’t that what  Jesus did for you? 

Do Two Things - We’re asking everyone who attends Crossroads to do two things during Love 
Week.  The first is to sign up for a church organized project!  The second is to look for a way to 
intentionally bless someone in your neighborhood, community or workplace!  

Need some ideas about how you could bless someone in your neighborhood, community or 
work place?  We have lots of ideas for you!  Grab an “Impact List” at the Love Week table in the 
Connection Area.   

Check out the Love Week webpage at www.crossroadsefc.com. Click on the Love Week logo 
right on the front page to gain helpful insight into what Love Week is all about and resources to 
help you plan well. 

 

This July 1-7, Dive Student Ministry is headed to Kansas City, MO with the EFCA Challenge       
Conference. During the week, this team of 16 will spend time ministering in Kansas City with    
organizations that the EFCA has built strategic partnerships with. 

Here’s what we’re doing in KC: Sunday - Travel to KC; Monday - Team-building day,  
Challenge starts Monday night; Tuesday - Conference + Equipping Labs; Wednesday -  
Conference + Outreach; Thursday - Conference + Outreach; Friday - Conference + APEX Missions 
Experience + Equipping Labs; Saturday - Return Home. 

Please pray that team would grow in a deeper relationship with God and with one another, be a 
powerful witness for the gospel, and be an effective partner with the EFCA and Kansas City.   
Thanks for praying for us while we’re in KC! 

The Dive Challenge Team: Abigale Lee, Emma Hacker, Grace Nellans, Sarah Sexton, Kate       
Buckland, Shannon Buckland, Grant Witmer, Solomon Miron, Peter Schumacher, Owen Yoder, 
Dustin Price, Kyle Price, Jobe Kaylor, Blaine Jenney, Tyler Switzer, & Rich Gamble. 

dive is going to the challenge conference 

dashboard 

Month Income Expense Net Here We Grow Giving 

1st Quarter $194,116.65  $234,748.50  ($40,631.85) $7,095.00  

April 2018 $96,234.84  $70,405.11  $25,829.73  $2,127.00  

May 2018 $60,941.30  $60,392.79  $548.51  $1,172.00  

2nd Quarter $157,176.14  $130,797.90  $26,378.24  $3,299.00  

2018 Totals $351,292.79  $365,546.40  ($14,253.61) $10,394.00  

Monthly Budget Need HWG  
Loan Balance $81,033.00 

Mortgage Balance $65,974.32  

$127,111.09 

 Ron Tefft will be serving as our next Children’s Ministry Director!  Ron and Sheila live in 
Elkhart, IN and have been serving there at Sugar Grove Church as part of their children’s     
ministry team.  Ron has a lot of experience in children’s ministry and is very passionate about 
discipling young people as well as developing a great staff and team of volunteers to engage in 
that process.  We will welcome Ron on Sunday, July 1st!  Thank you for your prayers in this   
process!  










